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Dear Mr Robson 
 
On behalf of St Barnabas Lincolnshire Hospice, may I offer our sincere thanks for your 
kind donation of £4336 made by the members of your recycling scheme.   
 
During the past year we have helped over 9,000 patients and their families living with 
a life limiting illness throughout Lincolnshire. It is only with the generosity of people 
such as yourselves that we are able to continue to do this, so please be assured that 
your donation will make a big difference and thank you once again for your kind 
support in this way.  
 
With kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Marie	
  Pattison	
  
 
 
Marie Pattison 
Donor Care Officer 
 
 
Your personal data is protected by UK legislation, specifically the Data Protection Act 1998. 
Your details are held on our database and we will contact you from time to time to inform you about 
the work of the hospice and/or about fundraising initiatives. We promise that we will never pass on your 
details to any third party. If you wish to stop or adjust the frequency or type of communications you 
receive from 
St Barnabas, you can simply call us on 01522 540300 or email us at 
fundraising@stbarnabashospice.co.uk   
 
 


